
THE NATIONAL CENTER ON ELDER ABUSE 

 WHO WE ARE AND WHAT WE DO 

WHY WE’RE HERE  

To ensure that older Americans live with dignity and honor and free from abuse, neglect, and exploitation. 

WHAT IS THE NATIONAL CENTER ON ELDER ABUSE (NCEA)? 

• A national resource center dedicated to the prevention of elder mistreatment
• Established by the Administration for Community Living (ACL) in 1988
• Granted a permanent home at ACL in the 1992 amendments to Title II of the Older Americans Act

The NCEA disseminates information and provides technical assistance and training by: 

• Making news and resources available
• Collaborating on and disseminating research
• Providing training
• Identifying information about promising practices and interventions
• Operating a listserv
• Providing subject matter expertise

OUR GOAL STATEMENT 
To improve the national response to elder abuse, neglect, and exploitation by gathering, housing, 

disseminating, and stimulating innovative, validated methods of practice, education, research, and policy. 

CORE TARGETS 

• Serve as a national authority on elder abuse, neglect, and exploitation
• Develop and employ a communications strategy

o listserv for professionals
o respond to requests from the lay public and professionals
o create and disseminate information materials

• Develop and maintain an information clearinghouse on all programs showing promise of success

IN SYNC WITH THE ELDER JUSTICE ROADMAP PROJECT (EJRP) 
• Find out more about the EJRP:

 http://www.ncea.aoa.gov/Library/Gov_Report/index.aspx 

http://www.ncea.aoa.gov/Library/Gov_Report/index.aspx
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LEARN MORE 
Call Eldercare Locator at 1-800-677-1116 or visit the website at:

www.eldercare.gov/eldercare.net/public/index.aspx for your local reporting phone 
numbers and other resources.

National Center on Elder Abuse Website: www.ncea.aoa.gov 

• Phone number: 1-855-500-3537 (ELDR)
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/NationalCenteronElderAbuse•
Twitter: https://twitter.com/nceaatusc
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